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June 17, 2021

Mr. Tim Stillings

Village of Wellington

12300 Forest Hill Boulevard
Wellington, Florida 33414

Dear Mr. Stillings:

Re: Letter of No Objection to Annexation of a Portion of Lake Worth Drainage District
L-7W Canal into the jurisdictional boundaries of the Village of Wellington
LWDD Record No.- RI-18-0113- Lotis

Please be advised Lake Worth Drainage District has no objection to the annexation of a portion
of the LWDD L-7W Canal as more specifically depicted on Exhibit “A” attached hereto, into the
jurisdictional boundaries of the Village of Wellington and further Lake Worth Drainage District has
no objection to the proposed Future Land Use Map Amendment and rezoning designation as it
may affect the LWDD L-7W canal.

Sincerely,

A

District Counsel
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